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From: "Julie Goldstein" <julie_goldstein@cecilcommunitycentre.ca>
To: <rmacken@toronto.ca>

CC: "Chris Brillinger" <CBRILLIN@toronto.ca>

Date: 6/3/2009 2:58 PM

Subject: Human Rights policy

Hello Rosemary,

Cecil Community Centre has had a human rights policy in place for many
years. It will be revised as part of a joint AOCC process currently
underway with the assistance of Kim Jeffreys and Jayne Allan. If you
have further questions about the process, please contact either one.

Thanks,

Julie Goldstein
Executive Director
Cecil Community Centre

58 Cecil Street
Toronto M5T 1N6
voice: 416 392-1090 X 223

julie_goldstein@cecilcommunitycentre.ca



